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Welcome, Haere Mai, Nau Mai, Malo e me’a mai, Afio mai 

Upcoming dates

Monday 1st July - 
8th September
Dental clinic in 
school

Tuesday 21st 
August
BOT meeting 4 pm

Friday 27th Sep
End of Term 3

Monday 14th Oct
Term 4 starts

Friday 13th Dec
End of Term 4

BREAKFAST 

CLUB

Our Breakfast 
Club is open for 
children every 
morning in the 
school hall from 
8.00 - 8.30 am.

All Kelvin Road 
School Students 

are welcome

Welcome to all of our new children part way through last term and new to our school this term.

It is with great sadness that we farewell our dear friend Mary Katipa.
Mary was a much loved member of the Kelvin Road School whanau for
many years and she will be dearly missed. We all have fond memories of 
time spent with Mary chatting and laughing, she was a kind, loving soul. 
All our thoughts and prayers are with her family at this difficult time. 

Pre-Enrolments

We encourage all parents and caregivers to pre-enrol their new entrants at our school. By coming 
in early to enrol your child this means we are better prepared for their start. We can ensure your 
child has a smooth transition and all resources are in place for them.
Please see the school office for enrollment forms and more information. You can also contact the 
school secretary on 298 8417 or secretary@krs.ac.nz.

Daily Karakia

The school has begun starting and finishing its day with a karakia and waiata through the intercom 
system to all classrooms by Dassidy and Bonnie from Te Whatitoka Rimu o te Whanau 
Kahurangi.

Te Karakia O Te Atua
(The Lord’s Prayer)

E tō mātou Matua i te rangi
Kia tapu tou Ingoa
Kia tae mai tou rangatira-tanga.
Kia meatia tau e pai ai
ki runga i te whenua,
kia rite ano ki to te rangi.
Homai ki a mātou aianei
he taro mā mātou mo tēnei ra.
Murua o mātou hara
Me mātou hoki e muru nei
i o te hunga e hara ana ki a mātou.
Aua hoki mātou e kawea kia whaka-waia;
Engari whaka-orangia mātou, i te kino:
Nou hoki te rangatira-tanga,
te kaha,
me te kororia,
Ake, ake, ake.
Āmine.

Karakia for the end of the day

Kia tau ki a tatou katoa, 
Te atawhai o tatou Ariki 
O Ihu Karaiti 
Me te aroha o te Atua 
Me te whiwhinga tahitanga 
Ki te  Wairua Tapu 
Ake ake ake amine 

May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ, and 
the love of God, and the fellowship of the Holy 
Spirit, be with us all evermore, amen 

Road Safety
Road Safety was a main topic covered in Term 1 this year with Auckland Transport and the NZ Police. Children should be 
well aware of the dangers of not crossing a road safely. 
However, we have had a member of the public ring with concerns about children running across the road at the top of 
Sheehan Ave to get to the other side of Dominion Rd. On a number of occasions she has had to brake to avoid hitting them. 
Please speak with your children at home about road safety, we will also take time in class again to do the same. 



Feed the whanau

This term the Middle School is participating in learning about healthy choices through the inquiry unit  'Feed your Whanau'. 
We are fortunate to have this opportunity and the support of SKIDS (safe kids in Daily Supervision) who will be coming in 
week six (26th - 30th August) to cook with us, along with real chefs! 
We get to learn how to grow our own kai, cook for a family and how to be hygienic when working with and around food. We 
have already started our learning about the food groups, healthy and unhealthy foods and the nutritional value of fruits and 
vegetables. We can't wait for week six when we can get cooking! You are most welcome to join us, we will let you know 
closer to the time when your child’s class is cooking. 

Children’s Spectacle subsidy
A child or young person who is 15 years of age or under, provided:

● The parent/guardian or child has a valid community services card, or
● The child has a current high use health card.

The spectacle subsidy can be claimed for the following items:
● Eye examination
● Spectacles (frames and lenses)
● Eye patches, and/or
● Repairs. 

For more details please contact Enable New Zealand on  0800 ENABLE (362 
253) or enable@enable.co.nz

Papakura Family Service Centre 
provides the following services, they are contactable on 299-6610

● Great Potentials Papakura Early Learning Centre
● Social Work and Counselling
● HIPPY - Home Interaction Programme for Parents and 

Youngsters

We currently have quite a few second hand 
school jumpers for sale. 
They are $10 each. The 
majority are small sizes 
(mostly size 6) but 
we do have a few of the other sizes as well. 


